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Environmental Protection Agency 
OEce of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Headquarters? P.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

‘ I am writing to you on behalf of St. Columba’s Girl’s School with Facility for Deaf 
Children, with regard to the licence sought by Cork County Council to build a transfer 
station on the Kinsale Road landfill site. 

We are strongly object to the granting of this Licence. The pupils of our school have 
had to endure the proximity of the city dump for too long. A promise was made to the 
residents of the area seven years ago, that the Kinsale-Road site would be turned into 
a recreational park when the landfill was hll. This was scheduled to happen in July 
2009. We feel that it is very important to adhere to this closure date. 

During the first few months of this year? our school was infested with flies and this 
appalling situation is completely unacceptable. Thankfully the problem has now 
abated however as Summer approaches we are fearful that it could reoccur. 
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